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I'm a resident of Lakeview and an engaged citizen. Like many others, I was inspired by Regina City 

Council's adoption of a commitment to net-zero GHG emissions by 2050. I'd like to see Council vote to 

approve the proposed energy and sustainability strategy being put forward on October 28th. 

 

Regina has an opportunity to be a leader in the commitment to climate action. It's crucial that our 

commitment be for an inclusive and just energy transition. I'd like the city to take bold action to develop 

new sources of green energy, to electrify and expand public transit, to help low income households 

reduce their energy and water use through subsidized retrofits, and more. With a committed City Council, 

I know we can achieve these goals. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

André Magnan 

 


